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31st January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 

 
Our school council have met, and we have discussed how difficult it can be for 
some families.  The cost-of-living crisis is going up at the moment and since it has 
just been Christmas it makes things tougher than it has to be, so we have decided 
to step in. 
 
We have decided that on Friday,9th February 2024 our Glazebury family will 
support the Warrington foodbank by bring in a selection of food that can be long 
lasting milk or canned foods and so on. 
 
So, we would like to ask the children to bring in a donation. 
 
Our school council will collect and organise these donations to make sure they 
arrive at the Warrington Foodbank to give to people who need food. 
 
We are looking forward to your support, kindness and generosity.  
H-helping children prepare for life growing with God. 

E-embracing Christian values.                                                       

A-achievement for all                                          

R-reading at the heart of our school 

T-teaching a knowledge rich curriculum.  

Love never fails. 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Glazebury CE Primary School Council. 
Inez, Fraser, Guinevere, Spencer, Sophie, Lincoln, Perle and Gabby. 
 

 


